
Habitat for Humanity is looking for 

new applicants! 
In order to apply we ask that you attend one of our  

pre-application orientations.  

 

August 17th, 2017 

5:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

Located at Southside Church 

 

August 20th, 2017 

1:00 pm - 3:00 pm 

Located at Southside Church 

 

Please RSVP to our classes by emailing rshanley@habiat-tcp.org 

NO CHILDCARE OR TRANSLATORS PROVIDED. 

 

In order to receive an application you must attend one of these 

classes. If you have any questions regarding the new application 

process please contact Roddie Shanley at rshanley@habitat-tcp.org. 


